
In the month of March Communities In Schools hosted a multitude 

of fun and celebratory events for our students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

At Martin Luther King Jr. Elementary School students were celebrated for Perfect 

Attendance and displaying Positive Action around the school! Students also celebrated life 

by writing poems for someone special in their life. Keep up the good work Martin Luther 

King Jr. Elementary and Mrs. Sisroe! 

On March 26th Communities In School held a superhero themed Honor Roll 

Celebration at Robert Harvey Elementary School. A total of 76 students were 

celebrated with certificates and treat bags. Keep up the good work Robert Harvey 

and Ms. Calhoun! 

Pictured on the right is Miss. A’Morgan Flowers from 

Radium Springs Middle School. She participated in the 

Social Studies and Science Family Virtual Fun Night 

and received a gift card!  



 

At Radium Springs Middle School students 

received $10 Chick-fil-A gift cards for their 

virtual perfect attendance and good grades! 

Drive By Honor Roll 

Celebration for students who 

could not make it to the on-

campus event! Keep up the 

good work Radium Springs 

Middle and Ms. Thornton! 

Radium Spring Middle 

Drive Thru Celebration for 

In-Person Students! 


